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Dear Parents/Carers of Reception classes, 
 

Nursery Rhyme Day - Friday 24th November 2023 
 

Wow! Can you believe we are coming to the end of the first term!  
 

To celebrate finishing our “Once Upon a Time” learning journey, 

we are having a special Nursery Rhyme Day on Friday 24th November. 

 

We would like the children to come dressed as their favourite 
nursery rhyme character on the day.  Please keep the outfit 

simple, adapt what you already have at home, as we don’t want 

to put you to too much trouble at this very busy time of year.  If 

your child has a prop, please limit this to only one.  
 

During the last three weeks of term we will be focusing on the 

Nativity Story and the celebration of Jesus’ birth. 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  

 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

The Early Years Team                                                                                                

 

 


